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To: Tom Dodson 

Foundation and Drainage 

January 26, 2013 

Dear Tom, 

l wanted to thank you again for all of the help you gave me providing foundation repair and drainage solutions. I 
had talked with other foundation companies before choosing you and your company to do the work on my home. 
l appreciated the time and information you gave me. Your expertise and common sense solutions were very 
evident as I spoke with you. I am very grateful that you provided an even better drainage system than the 
structural engineer had recommended. 

You went above and beyond helping me by arranging to get my job finished in a very quick manner, going so far 
as to even ask someone else to change an appointment to accommodate my need for meeting a deadline. I am 
very thankfuf for your service and invite you to use me as a reference at any time. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Duncan 
Richardson . Texas 


